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Greetings everyone!   

I hope everyone is having a great summer.  The weather has been 
wonderful!

There are several events coming up Saturday, August 23, is the 
Winston Salem Area Shag Club Party.  Please make plans to attend.  

I’m sure we all will have a great time in the pool that day and at the dance that night.  
The Special Olympics Golf Tournament is Saturday, September 27 at Indian Valley 
Golf Course.  Please contact Ed Smith if you would like to volunteer that day.

Fall S.O.S. begins September 12 and Fun Monday is on the 15th.  We have a booth 
again this year.  If you are planning to go to S.O.S. and would like to volunteer some 
time at the booth, please contact Michelle Thomas.  The items that we are selling 
this year are yard fl ags, fans, t-shirts and tank tops.  Let’s sell out again this year.  

I would again like to thank Ronnie Gregory for volunteering to chair the Meals on 
Wheels Committee.  Please contact Ronnie if you can volunteer to help with this 
event.  I’m sure there will be workshops forthcoming.

I would also like to thank Brenda Smith for volunteering to chair the Christmas 
Cheer Yard Sale scheduled for October 11.  And, a special thank you to Brenda and 
Kent for representing the Club at the ACSC Summer Workshop in Greenville, SC.

See you Friday - keep on Shagging!



1.  Jim West opened the meeting at 8:04 p.m.  No new members were in 
attendance.

2.  The minutes were presented and approved as submitted, but it was later 
noted that a correction needed to be made to the notation regarding 
the cookbooks.  This was item #19 and should have read “A minimum 
of 200 cookbooks will be sold at $10.00 each.  The Club’s cost on the 
cookbooks will be $3.00 each.”

3.  June presented the treasury report.  We currently have $6,906.26 in our 
funds.  A copy of the report was distributed to members just before 
the meeting began.  June also reminded members that she needs all 
receipts for any club expenses.

4.  There will be a Board of Directors meeting on Monday, July 21, 2008 
at 6:30 at the K&W Restaurant.  This is open to members of the club.

5.  Membership Appreciation Party – No place has been found yet for a 
pool party, but the search is still on.  Jim suggested that maybe we 
could just have a cookout somewhere.  We cannot use the facilities 
at the Moose Lodge if we are not members.  Jim also noted that 
any event at the Moose Lodge not booked before May will have 
to have insurance coverage.    Brenda advised that there may be a 
policy available which was discussed at the Summer Workshop.  A 
suggestion was also made to check out the Homebuilders Shelter.  
Jim said he would get a meeting together and try to find some 
possibilities.  Sheila noted that the hotel located beside the Shrine 
Club might be a possibility for a pool party. 

5.  Fun Monday – Jim received a letter from “Barb” saying that Twisters 
would be giving away fans at Fun Monday and that our club should 
reconsider selling fans.  Brenda spoke to Mike Rink of Twister’s Club 
and he said they were not going to be giving away fans.  We have 
already made a deposit on the fan we had planned to sell, so we will 
have them anyway.  Ours will have a picture of shaggers on it and 
not a club name.  Michelle said our Fun Monday items will be ready 
in August.  She also has a sign-up sheet for members to volunteer to 
help in the booth.  

6.  Jim stated that at the last meeting we discussed needing committee 
heads for two main events – the Yard Sale and Meals On Wheels.  He 
said that Al Fogleman would co-chair the Meals On Wheels Benefit 
if needed.  Brenda Smith volunteered to chair the Yard Sale event and 
asked that members start accumulating items now.  It was voted to 
have the yard sale on Saturday, October 11th.  Location will advised 
at a later date and also a drop off point for items.   Ronnie Gregory 
volunteered to chair the Meals On Wheels event for 2009.  He will be 
working on an agenda and will call a meeting to get things started.

7.  Pancake supper fund raiser – Louise Flanigan can get the Graham 
Civic Center for us to use.  There would be a $50 deposit, which 
would be returned to the club.  It will cost the club $105 to use the 
building.  The members voted to have a pancake supper fund raiser 
on Saturday, October 18th, 4:30-7:30.  No alcohol will be allowed.

8.  Cookbook – Penny Simmons and Louise advised they needed the 
recipes returned to them by August 1st.   The cookbook should be 
ready before Christmas.  If you need more forms, please see Penny or 
Louise.

9.  Shag Lessons – Juniors - Because the attendance dwindled off for the 
Junior lessons, Jim asked if the club wanted to continue to offer them.

  David Satterfield noted that while it is great for 
them to learn the shag, there is no where around 
here for them to dance so he made a motion that for 
now, we discontinue the Junior lessons.  The motion 
was seconded and vote passed to discontinue.  
Brenda said there are ways that the club could 
contribute to the Ellen Taylor Foundation, which is 
a support group for juniors, by donation of shoes 
or in other ways.  Stephanie West reminded the 
members that we have $300 in our treasury set 
aside for the junior program.  A motion was made 
to donate this to the Junior Shag Association.  After 
an open discussion of the Ellen Taylor Foundation 
and the Junior Shag Association, the motion was 
taken off the floor.  Jim asked Brenda to investigate 
those organizations and report back at the next 
meeting. 

10.  Shag Lessons – Adult – We will continue to offer 
free adult lessons.   The next session will start 
August 1st and will continue on Friday nights.  
David & Judy Satterfield will be the instructors.  
On September 5th, a new step will be taught 
especially for our shag club members.  There will 
be a flyer and other pertinent information regarding 
these lessons elsewhere in the newsletter. 

11.  Special Olympics Golf Tournament – Ed Smith 
reminded us that the tournament is Saturday, 
September 27th at Indian Valley Golf Course.  
Breakfast biscuits will be provided by Biscuitville, 
and Ham’s Restaurant will provide lunch.  
Volunteers are needed to work and are asked 
to please contact Ed to sign up.  We also need 
sponsors and donations for prizes.  There will be a 
flyer in the newsletter and there is already one on 
the website. 

12.  ACSC Summer Workshop – Brenda attended 
the meeting for the club and advised the current 
officers were voted in again for another term.  SOS 
officials strongly specified that all ACSC members 
know that there can be no coolers or canned or 
bottled beer on the street for Fun Monday.  It can 
be in a cup from one of the participating bars, and 
has to be kept in the area of the event.  ALE will 
be on the street and there is a $350 fine if you are 
caught.   Brenda also accepted an SOS Parade CD 
on behalf of the club for winning in the Best Shag 
Theme category. 

13.  The “Who Am I” picture was David Satterfield and 
the winner was Pam McHone.  

14.  SOS cards – Jim advised if you need a card for Fall 
Migration that you should to contact Pam McHone 
or you can wait and obtain a card at SOS. 

15.  Sunshine report – Carol Pettigrew was not in 
attendance, so Jim asked the members present if 
they knew of any Sunshine information and there 
was none.

16.  The newsletter cut-off is July 25th. 
17.  Stephen Stearns won the 50/50 drawing of $34 and 

contributed it to the club. 
18.  Evelyn Turner has Fun Monday tickets in packs of 

10 and asked that members please take some to sell.  
They need to be returned to Evelyn by August 22nd 
as they will have to be mailed back to the SOS 
Enhancement Committee the following week.  

19.  The next business meeting is scheduled for August 
15th.  

20.  With no further business, Jim closed the meeting at 
8:49 p.m.
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Judy Smith Sheila Walker Hugh Walker Jonnie Ellington
Stephanie West Jim West Randy Graham June M. Graham
Don McKinney Susan McKinney Joan Kimbro Edith Loy
Betty Honeycutt Penny Simmons Brian Johjnson Evelyn Turner

Mary Ann Lynch Jimmy Lynch Patti Smith Ed Smith

Brenda Smith Kent Bradsher Butch Dowd Pam Hord
Stephen Stearns Michelle Thomas David Satterfi eld Judy Satterfi eld
Steve Williamson Sissy Tillman Louise Flanigan

Minutes of the July Business Meeting 
July 18, 2008

Submitted by Evelyn TurnerAttendees:



-Joan Kimbro opened the meeting thanking the members for coming and stating that there were 

really no issues to discuss.

-Reiterated the changes in SOS that alcohol and coolers were not allowed on the streets; stiff fines 

will be issued if caught with either.

-Liability is becoming more of an issue for shag clubs, especially when members are drinking.  Club 

needs to post signs according to attorney reminding members to be responsible when drinking and 

driving.  Members need to set an example.  Times have changed and liability is a key issue now.

-Mistake in minutes overlooked when they where passed at the meeting on the 7/18/08; Pam will 

correct error concerning the price of the cookbooks ($10.00) the club will sell.

-Consideration to raise dues was brought up; also revision to membership form to include more 

information to help get new members more involved in club activities.

-Reminder: BSC is a social club, and it is very important for all members to support each other.

Respectfully submitted,

Jonnie Ellington

BSC Board of Directors’ Secretary

In attendance:
Joan Kimbro  Mary Gregory  Butch Dowd

C.B. Kimbro  Ronnie Gregory Pam McHone

Louise Flanigan Brenda Smith  Jonnie Ellington

Randy Graham June Graham

BSC Board of Directors’ 3rd Meeting

7/21/08
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Master’s in the Ramada

Home of the 

Burlington Shag Club

We Shag every 

Friday Night from 

9:00pm til 1:00am!

July 2008 Treasury Report 
Balance on   06-20-08:  $8,249.43 

   
Income  Expenses 

50/50 Business Meeting 
06-20-08 

$41.50 
 

 ACSC Workshop 
Expenses 

$746.71 

Membership Re-ups $50.00  Fun Monday $223.13 
Interest Earned .47  Luau $ 60.30 
   DJs $300.00 
   Luau 50/50 error $105.00 
     
     

     
Total Income =  $91.97  Total Expenses =  $1435.14 

Balance as of 07-18-08  $6,906.26 
 

 



In The Spotlight!

Hugh Walker
Hugh has been a Shag Club Member 
since 1984.  He has served on many 
committees and is always willing to 
help wherever he can.  Hugh has of-
fered his time several times to DJ so 
that everyone could come out and 
dance.
Hugh is always willing to help out at 
special events such as Special Olympics 
Golf tournament, Meals on Wheels 
and the annual Yard Sale for Christ-
mas Cheer Families.  He has given 
free Shag Lessons as well as being an 
independent Shag Instructor and DJ.  
Hugh has a deep love for the Music, 
the Dance and the Lifestyle of Shag.
A true Shag Club supporter and friend 
that we can always count on.

MemberMember
Kent and I were asked to represent Burlington Shag Club 

at the 2008 ACSC/SOS Summer Workshop hosted by the 

Carolina Shag Club in Greenville, South Carolina during the 

weekend of July 11 through July 13, 2009.  While we have 

enjoyed attending many workshops during our member-

ship, we were both honored and excited to attend this one 

on behalf of BSC. 

Kent and I took notes during the meeting and have sub-

mitted those to the President for his review and our club’s 

informational records.  Highlights of the many topics dis-

cussed were as follows: Elections were held for the Chair-

man, Vice Chairman, Secretary, and Treasurer of the ACSC.  

All the incumbents were running unopposed, and all were 

elected by acclamation.  The newly designed web site was 

demonstrated and looks to be much more user friendly 

with more information available now to all interested 

members.  Please be advised that there will be no coolers, 

canned and bottled beer, or hard liquor allowed on the 

street for Fun Sunday and Fun Monday.  The NMB Police 

and the state ALE officers will be out to enforce the law. If 

you are caught with a cooler, canned and bottled beer, or 

hard liquor on the street and/or in your car, you may face 

a $350 fine.  You can purchase and consume mixed drinks 

on the premises of the lounges only, and you can purchase 

beer from the lounges to be poured into a cup to take out 

on the street within the event area only.  SOS Card sales 

are up from the Shag Clubs and a total of 10,464 cards have 

been sold to date.  Monroe Shag Club performed a skit, 

honoring Dr Phil Sawyer as “The Wizard of Shag”.  This was 

a highlight of the meeting and very entertaining. Awards 

of DVD’s were given out to the SOS Spring Safari Parade 

winners and Burlington Shag Club received a huge round 

of applause for our accomplishment in winning “The Best 

Shag Theme” for 6 years in a row!  A new shag club was 

voted into full membership, and as customary for some 

time now, Dr. Phil Sawyer ended the meeting with one of 

his famous jokes.

An ACSC/SOS Workshop is filled with good times, good 

friends, great memories, and valuable information to help 

us understand more fully the purpose of our organiza-

tion and the challenges we are facing. If you want to get 

to know the movers and shakers in the ACSC/SOS - the 

workshops are the place to do it.  If you want to meet and 

form friendships with people from many areas who truly 

care about the future of the dance, the music, and the 

lifestyle - the workshops are the place to do it.  If you want 

to understand the business of the organization as a whole - 

the workshops are the place to do it.

I urge everyone to take the time to attend the 2009 ACSC/

SOS Winter Workshop, which will be hosted by Danville 

Shag Club. As previously approved and in support of our 

coalition club’s efforts, BSC will host a hospitality hour 

at this workshop. It would be wonderful to have as many 

members in attendance and involved in this activity as 

possible.  Also, don’t forget the 2009 Summer Workshop 

is going to be held in Jacksonville, Florida. The president 

of the Winston Salem Shag Club has volunteered to get a 

bus trip up for this one and has invited all the members of 

clubs in our area who are interested to join in!  Kent and I 

have already signed up for this and I would advise you not 

to wait too long if you are interested, the seats for this trip 

will go fast!

Respectfully Submitted:  Brenda R. Smith
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2008ACSC/SOS Summer Workshop



Who Am I?

Clue:  Long standing member of the Burl-

ington Shag Club.   Always willing to step 

up to help.  Knows a lot of History.

Win a Prize! - Guess the picture below.

Rules:  1) You must be a BSC Member.

              2) You must be the first one to 

                   email windmill@triad.rr.com

   3) Guess only 1 person

   4)  Must receive your answer by 

        August 14, 2008

(Winner to be announced on August 15, 2008

at the Business Meeting)

Congratulations to:

Got a Computer problem?

Go to www.computerhope.com and ask 

your question.
-----------

“The most important trip you take in life is 

meeting people half way.”  Henry Boyle
-----------

“A cloudy day is no match for a sunny dis-

position.”
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Get your SOS Cards Now!
Call Pam McHone at 449-7572 or 

email her at smchone2@triad.rr.com

S.O.S. Membership Application
Please Print

Memberships are for the Calendar Year
Name: Male: Female
Street Address:
City, State, Zip:

Email Address: Phone:

Were you an SOS member in 2007? Yes: No:

In order to receive your SOS membership card for $30, you must be a member of the shag club.  
Please complete the above form and turn it in with your check (payable to Burlington Shag Club) 

Important Tidbits

Our “Who Am I” Sponsor:

Stearns Ford
602 Alamance Rd.

Burlington, NC  27215 

Pam McHone!
 Winner of July’s 

“Who Am I”

July’s “Who Am I?” 

Answer is:

Here he is

All grown

up!

David

Satterfield
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BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB, INC. 
HALL OF FAME 
OFFICIAL NOMINATION FORM 

Date:   ________________________________________________________ 

Name of Nominee: _________________________________________________________ 

CRITERIA FOR NOMINATION:  (Refer to Article VIII -J of the Bylaws): 

Signed:  ______________________________________________________________________ 
   BSC Member making nomination    Date 

1st Endorsement: ______________________________________________________________________ 
   Must be BSC Current or Past President   Date 

2nd Endorsement: ______________________________________________________________________ 
   Must be BSC Current or Past VP/Secretary/Treasurer  Date 

3rd Endorsement: ______________________________________________________________________ 
   Any BSC Current Member     Date 

NOTE: Nomination must be made on this form by October 1st directly to the Hall of Fame Chairperson.  
Attach additional sheet(s) if necessary.  Mail to:   

Burlington Shag Club 
        Hall Of Fame Chairperson 
        P O Box 1174 
        Burlington, Nc  27216 

        
Revised 06/15/2007 

Please nominate a person with the qualifications in accordance with our By-

Laws in Section VIII.J.5. for our prestigious Hall of Fame.
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FSeptember
  2 Colon Bradsher 

  6 Mike Wilson 

10 Keeley Simmons 

13 Denise Upchurch 

13 Jane Williamson 

14 Carey Metts 

15 Ronnie Gregory

15 Kay Jones 

18 Ron Fogleman

20 Tul Baylor

21 Candy Brooks 

22 Violet Cole 

24 Cindy Sharpe 

26 Dianne Fogleman 

28 Stephanie West

Happy

Birthday! Next 

Business Meeting

August 15, 2008

at 8:00 pm

at the Ramada

From the Editor and Webmaster:

Please have all newsletter articles, pictures, stories, suggestions, etc. 

to me by August 25th.

Email to: windmill@triad.rr.com

Mary Gregory - www.burlingtonshagclub.com

Sunshine

News!

Date: 7/19/2008.... Ron Jeffries Mother fell and � 
broke her hip. 
Date: 7/17/2008.... Congratulations to Trish � 
Maness! she has recently retired  
Date: 6/20/2008 ... David Tuttle was admitted � 
to the hospital, but is now home
Date: 6/17/2008.... Jimmy Bare has been � 
diagnosed with Cancer.  
Date: 6/162008.... Debbie Wilson’s Mother is � 
critically ill  
Date: 6/16/2008.... Wayne Vincent has a � 
medical problem  
Date: 6/16/2008.... Brian Johnson has a � 
medical problem and will be having treatment 
soon.

Please keep all of these dear friends and their 

families in your thoughts and prayers during 

their time of sickness and/or grief.  We look 

forward to seeing you all back at the club and 

doing what you do best...Shagging with your 

friends.

To report someone’s name to the Sunshine 

committee:

Contact Carol Pettigrew at 449-6903 or email 

her at pettigre@alamance.cc.nc.us

August
2 Roy Glasglow

3 Kathy Shotwell

7 Martha Hopper

9 Edith Loy

13 Ed Weiss

14 Ed Willis

15 Lynda Justice

16 Stephen Stearns

16 Richard Winningham

19 Trish Maness

19 Gail Jordan

19 Patti Smith

21 Buddy Whaley

22 Ellen Dodson

23 Caroline Davis

24 Billie McFayden

28 Jimmy Bare

29 Becky McKee

31 Bonnie Parker

31 David Carter



All those w
ishing to join in on the 

“BSC &
 Friends 2

nd Annual W
inter Cruise G

etaw
ay”

to the W
estern Caribbean, January 26-31 2009 m

ust put their 
deposit dow

n by August 1, 2008. The Cruise line w
ill release the 

block of cabins w
e have reserved at that tim

e.  There w
ill be an 

additional $14 fuel surcharge to the original fee of $458.00 per 
person for all those signing up after June 26, 2008.  

For m
ore inform

ation, please call: 

Kim
 Bailey or Sharon Euliss 
“All About Cruises” 

 336-538-4926. 

Fee Schedule: 

Initial Booking D
eposit:  $50.00 per person 

1
st Paym

ent:  June 1, 2008 - $100.00 per person 
2

nd Paym
ent:  August 1, 2008 - $100.00 per person 

Final Paym
ent:  O

ctober 27, 2008 – Balance due 

**N
ote:  If booking after June 1:  $150.00 per person 

       If booking after August 1:  $250.00 per person 

SO
S Fun M

onday Raffle Tickets

O
k, here’s your chance to w

in $7,500 w
ith just one draw

 of a ticket, 
but of course, “you can’t w

in if you don’t participate”.  So I have 
just the opportunity for you -

I have Fun M
onday tickets!  I am

 
asking m

em
bers to please take a pack of 10 or 20 tickets  to sell (if 

you sell 20 tickets, you get one free ticket for yourself).   The tickets 
are $10 each.   I w

ill have these packs at M
aster’s Lounge on Friday 

nights, so please get your tickets right aw
ay.  The deadline to turn 

them
 in is Friday, A

ugust 22
nd, but the sooner you get them

 sold, the 
sooner you can turn them

 in.    

The first ticket pulled w
ins $7500; second ticket w

ins $2000, third 
ticket w

ins $1000, fourth ticket w
ins $500 and the fifth ticket w

ins 
$250.  The person selling the w

inning ticket of $7500 w
ill receive 

$100.  The club that sells the w
inning ticket of $2000 w

ill receive 
$100, and the person w

ho sells the m
ost tickets w

ill receive $100.  

O
ur club has alw

ays  done a great job of selling these tickets for the 
Fun M

onday celebration, so let’s m
ake sure w

e continue that 
tradition.  R

em
em

ber that a portion of the proceeds w
ill be donated 

to C
aring For K

ids, and the SO
S Charitable Foundation.   The 

draw
ing w

ill be held on Fun M
onday, Septem

ber 15
th, on the M

ain 
Street stage.  

Thank you for your support and I’ll be w
aiting for you to get your 

packs. 

Evelyn Turner
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Advertising Page

Please Support our Sponsors...
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Burlington Shag Club 

Christmas Cheer Yard Sale

I have volunteered to Chair the Christmas Cheer 

Yard Sale this year and I’d like to invite everyone 

to help out by gathering goods to sell and help 

raise money to benefit our families. Receipts will 

be written for those who would like a tax credit 

for their donations! Look around your homes for 

items you can donate.  Ask a friend or coworker 

to help by donating their unwanted items.  Any-

thing goes, clothing, decorating items, household 

items, furniture, computers, printers, kitchen 

items, tools, shoes, and clothing. We ask that you 

clean your household, decorating, and kitchen 

items before packing them up, and we would like 

all clothing to be cleaned, pressed and on hang-

ers.  Start searching through your closets, attics, 

storage buildings, and garages now and let’s 

make this year’s yard sale one of the best we’ve 

put together.

Respectfully Submitted:  

Brenda R. Smith, 

Christmas Cheer Yard Sale Chairman

11
In

co
rp

o
rated

 1985
w

w
w

.b
u

rlin
g

to
n

sh
ag

clu
b.co

m
Calendar of Events

August 1, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Jim Waye 

August 8, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is John Wilson 

 

August 15, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birth-

day Night at Master’s in the Ramada from 8:00 PM 

- 1:00 AM   DJ is “Shagdaddy” Roy Childress 

August 22, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Mike Hard-

ing 

August 23, 2008

Winston Salem Shag Club presents their Meet The 

Area Shag Club Party   See the Flyer on Page 11

August 29, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is “Strawhat” 

Gerry Holland 

September 5, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Rick “Big-

gun” Turner 

September 12, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is TBA 

September 12 - 21, 2008

SOS Fall Migration at N. Myrtle Beach, SC

September 19, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Hugh “The 

Dancin’ Man” Walker 

September 26, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birth-

day Night at Master’s in the Ramada from 8:00 PM 

- 1:00 AM   DJ is David “Loose Shoes” Tuttle 

September 27, 2008

Burlington Shag Club’s 14th Annual Special Olym-

pics Golf Tournament at Indian Valley Golf Course

See the Flyer on Page 6

WINSTON SALEM SHAG CLUB  
PRESENTS IT’S ANNUAL 

POOL PARTY/MEET THE AREA SHAG CLUBS 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 23, 2008 

QUALITY INN – HANES MALL 
336-765-6670 for Room Reservations ($52 Shag Club rate) 

11 AM – 1 AM Sun.

COME JOIN US FOR A
“SPLASHING” GOOD TIME 

Tim Phelps &  
Ed Timberlake will
DJ for us all day by the 

pool and all evening in the 
Ballroom.

$15   Will buy you a full day of sun to 
bask in, water to cool off and play in, 
food & adult beverages for fuel & 
pleasure, music for listening to and 
dancing (at the pool by day and the 
ballroom at night) with all your shag
friends.

$5  after 8:00pm for Meet the Area only
- if you can’t make it for the whole day. 

Remember ! ! !

No Coolers are allowed on 

the street at Fun Sunday 

or Fun Monday.



Burlington Shag Club – M
em

bership Application
M

em
bership runs from

 January through Decem
ber 

Annual Dues:  $15 per person 
Nam

e:

Address:

City:
State:

Zip:

Hom
e Phone:

M
obile:

Em
ployer: 

W
ork Phone: 

Birthday:

W
ould you like to receive the “SHAG RAG” via em

ail? 
Yes

No
Em

ail address: 

New m
em

ber 
Renewal m

em
ber 

Check:

Cash:

Signature:

Date:

M
ake check payable to and m

ail to:
Burlington Shag Club, P.O. Box 1174, Burlington, NC  27216

CLUB USE ONLY
M

em
bership Num

ber:
Date Issued

Secretary’s Initial 
 

Date: 

Treasurer’s Initial 
 

Date: 
 

August 2008

Shag RagBurlington Shag Club

P.O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC  27216-1174

Sharing Helping Always Giving

The purpose of our Club is to Promote and Preserve Shag Dancing and Beach Music.


